
near Dave, 

One Green Ridge Road 
Pittsford, New York 14534 
January 9, 1980 

Thank you for your Jetters of November 27th and December 12th. 

J feel as you do that we should get a letter out to the members. As you know, I 
have already sent a copy of Frank's letter to all the people on the North Shore, and 
to Mr. Runge and Mr. Ruck, as those latter might take water out of the Lake. I do 
not know the names of the other Owners on the South side of the Lake, across the 
viaduct, so I cannot send them copIes. 

However, I feel very strongly that we should not send the letter until we can say in 
It that it is obvious from what we have learned that phosphorous pollution is the 
cause and therefore we have mounted a prograam to check everyone's septic 
system during the summer. 

I received a very nice letter from Al Runge also thinking that all the Owners should 
/""" be notified. But let'S get some people trained to do the testIng and start about the 

second week in July, after the summer people have been there a couple of weeks. 
As you know, Tom Higgenbotham said he would be glad to train them. 

Robert C. Stevens 


